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POSTPONEMENT OF MII INITIATIVE 

 
1166.  SHRI AJAY MISRA TENI: 
 

Will the Minister of COMMERCE AND INDUSTRY be pleased to state: 

                        वाणिज्य एवं उद्योग मंत्री 
(a)  whether any multinational electronics company has requested the 

Government to postpone the ‘Make in India’ (MII) initiative for components like 
display and touch panel and has stated that if it is not postponed then they will 
decrease the manufacturing of mobile phone in the country; and 

 
(b)  if so, the details thereof along with the steps taken/being taken by the 

Government to solve this problem? 
 

ANSWER 
 

वाणिज् य एवं उद्योग मंत्रालय में राज् यमंत्री (श्री सी.आर. चौधरी)  
THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF COMMERCE & INDUSTRY 

(SHRI C.R. CHAUDHARY) 
 

(a) & (b):      The Ministry of Electronics and Information Technology (MeitY) has 
informed having received representations from Industry/Industry 
associations, including M/s Samsung India Electronics Pvt Ltd in 
respect of Phased Manufacturing Programme (PMP) for 2019-20.  
MeitY has also informed that its proposal to defer PMP for cellular 
mobile handsets, its sub-assemblies and parts/sub-parts/inputs of the 
sub-assemblies thereof has been accepted by the Department of 
Revenue, Ministry of Finance.  
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